August 2025

Dear Students and Families,



Welcome to third grade! My name is Mrs. Boney and I'm so excited to be your teacher this year. I hope that you have been enjoying your summer vacation and making lots of memories. I am looking forward to meeting each of you and beginning a fantastic year together!

Third grade is a year of growth. The students will be transitioning to become more independent learners and to actively use the skills we learn each day. We will celebrate all of the gains that each student makes as they work hard all year. My goal is for students to love school and learning, persevere when challenged, be proud of their successes, and most importantly, to be happy.

We will have a brief snack time each day and water bottles are always welcome. Please be sure to have both on the first day of school.

I am excited to begin a productive and enjoyable school year with you! Your own unique thoughts and talents will make our classroom a wonderful place to learn together. See you in September!

Best Regards,

Mrs. Boney